
Important dates for your diary        

 

  

 

Attendance 

1st Place - Class 5 – 98.2%  

2nd Place - Class 2 - 97.8% 

3rd Place - Class 4 - 96.6% 

Please continue to promote good attendance.  

We are trying to ensure all children are in and 
ready to learn before we close the gates at 

9:00am. 

Whole School Attendance 95.8% 

Friday 8th September 2023 

        @Colburn 

Wednesday 
13th         

September  

Yr 4 at the 
Jorvik   
Centre  

Wednesday 
13th        

September 

Yr 5 at the 
Oriental   
Museum 

    Wellies  

This year we are focusing on improving the quality of 
outdoor play for all children.  

As our aim is to use the school field throughout the year, we ask 
that if your child has a pair of wellies, please can they be named 
and brought into school.  

Wellies can go home at weekends if they are needed for other 
events. Please remember to bring them back on Monday.  

If you have any unwanted of spare wellies, we are asking for you to 
kindly donate them to the school. 

    Welcome back  

Welcome to the new school year.  I hope that you have had a happy and safe holiday.  
Pupils have all settled quickly into school life. Thank you to parents/carers for ensuring 
your children look very smart in their new uniform. 



‘I Play Co-operatively’ 

6. Jess F 

5. Leah M 

4. Maya H 

3. Leioh M 

2. Paddy Mc 

1. Ollie T 

FS2. Ellis N 

 

Purple Amethysts  

Points 

370 

Yellow Diamonds 

Points 

541 

Red Rubies 

Points 

385 

Blue Sapphires 

Points 

311 

Green Emeralds 

Points 

315 

 

This Weeks House Points 

 

 Menu w/c 11th September 2023 

t 

Polite notice 

If your child has an appointment, Office staff 
will ask to see evidence of the appointment. 

Please cooperate with us so that we can record 
your child’s absence accurately. 

Shirt Appeal 

If you have any old unwanted shirt that 
you do not use anymore, can you please 
send them in. We often use them during 
art and design to ensure children keep 
relatively clean during lessons using 
paint.  


